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STONEBRIDGE TRAIL AND SURROUNDING AREA RESIDENT UPDATE 
 

 

THE DETOUR ON STONEBRIDGE TRAIL HAS BEEN REMOVED AS OF FRIDAY, 11/19/21.   

WORKERS ARE PAVING WITH A TEMPORARY HARD SURFACE IN THE AREA.   

CONSTRUCTION WORK IS CONTINUING ON PIN OAK COURT.   

SCHOOL REPRESENTATIVES HAVE BEEN NOTIFIED AS IT RELATES TO BUSSING ROUTES. 

 

 

THE FOLLOWING MAP DEPICTS THE STONEBRIDGE TRAIL DETOUR, WHICH IS NOW REMOVED. 

 


